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Leighton, Adele

From: Dennis Mires [dennis@thearchitects.net]

Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2010 1:56 PM 7
To: Executive Director, /
Cc: Mark Weissflog

Subject: Renewable Energy Fund

Gentlemen, /
We work with a number of public and non-profit clients who have a great deal of interes~ 1fr~en~≤Ie
energy. They are highly motivated to
reduce the carbon footprints of their projects and are extremely motivated to do the right thing. They
are very frustrated that they can get
some tax incentives for such strategies for their homes but nothing is available for their organization
where the impact may even be greater.

A mechanism of rebates and/or grants for such clients would go a long way toward demonstrating
viable ways alternative energies can
be integrated into commercial projects and begin to have a real impact on their use.

Dennis

Dennis Mires
Dennis Mires P.A. The Architects
697 Union Street
Manchester, NH 03104
(603) 625-4548
dennis@thearchitects.net
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